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TO ALL ROOTES GROUP DEALERS

PATNTWORK CONTAMINATION

DUE TO THE USE OF UNSUITABLE CAR COVERS.

ALL MODELS

If plastic or rubber car covers (portable gerages) are employed

" as a weather protection, they may give rise to serious paintwork
deterioration, and although these covers are not quite as popular
now as in the past, we feel we should draw your attention once
again to the dangers consequent upon indiscriminate use..

In addition to the more obvious question of paintwork damage
that arise from abrasion or bad ventilation, we would remind you
that certain covers in therubber and P.V.C. plastics classes can
cause serious discoloration or paint film softening if they are
allowed to contact the paintwork.

If your customer wishes to have your advice in connection with
the use of car covers, we recommend you ensure that such covers
have a cloth or polythene barrier between the cover and the paint
film and are adequately ventilated.

Will you please bring this to the attention of all concerned.
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